
 

 

                                               
 

 

 
 

Our school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the wellbeing of all children, staff and visitors. In order to sustain high 
levels of safeguarding, visitors and volunteers are expected to share this commitment. 

 

Cookridge Primary School 
Tinshill Drive, Leeds, LS16 7DH  
Headteacher, Mrs L Hunter 
Tel. 0113 3862500 Email: info@cookridge.leeds.sch.uk 
http://cookridgeprimaryschool.co.uk 
 

               Friday 20th September 2024 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

BOOK FAIR 
 

After recent successes in previous events and with a strong reading culture 
established across school, the book fair returns to Cookridge Primary next week to 
help promote reading for pleasure! Once again, there are over 200 new titles for your 
child to choose from, and with prices starting from only £2.99, there’s sure to be a 
book for everyone. 
 
Please see below for how it will operate. 
  

• All children will visit the fair and spend time browsing the books on offer with 
their class and their teachers will be on hand to help. 

• All children will then complete a ‘wish list’ based on what they have seen and 
bring this wish list home with them. 

• Parents can then check the wish list with their child and discuss their chosen 
book(s).  

• If parents would like to buy the book(s), then please use the link: 

• https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/pay/1337359  

• This link will also be sent out via the app for easier access.  

• The payment link expires at 12:00pm (lunchtime) on Friday 27th September. 
Unfortunately, no payments can be accepted after this time. 

• Finally, parents need to complete the bottom of the wish list with the reference 
number and the book(s) purchased then pupils must return the wish list to 
school where the purchase will be verified and the book sent home.  

• If copies of popular books run out, then these will be ordered by school 
through Scholastic and there will be a short delay in you receiving the book(s) 
purchased for your child.  

 
 
Don’t forget that every book you buy helps us to get FREE BOOKS for our school 
library. Due to the fantastic support from parents for previous fairs, we have 
managed to buy new books totalling over £2,000 for our children.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Mr Gamble 
English Leader 
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